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Who are we?  

Great Western Park Residents’ Association (GWPRA).  We are a growing communitycommunity living just 

west of Didcot. 

When do we meet? 

The Residents’ Association (RA) was officially formed following a residents’ meeting held on 

the 24th May 2012.  RA meetings are to be held monthly on the first Thursday of each month 

at 7:30pm until 9:30 pm in the Committee Room in Didcot Civic Hall.   

Please come along to the meetings and lend your support in order to help make the night a 

truly successful one, as well as taking the opportunity to meet your new neighbours.  It is on-

ly by everyone attending that the association can really represent the views of the residents 

of Great Western Park. 

For more information please have a look at the Great Western Park Residents Association 

website: gwpra.org.uk  or email: chairman@gwpra.org.uk  

Meet Your Neighbours! 

The Great Western Park Residents Association are pleased to announce their first community 

event. 

Please come along and join us for music, mince pies and mulled wine. 

 

 
Christmas Carol Service  

Thursday 6th December  

6.45pm onwards  

Taylor Wimpey Sales Suite  



Stephen Freeman Childrens Centre Christmas Event 

Gazebos will be there to protect from rain or snow! 

Great Western Park Community Development 

Your Community Your Neighbourhood 

 

RESIDENTS MEETING  

PLANS FOR  GWP NEW TEMPORARY COMMUNITY CENTRE 

A meeting is being held by Toby Warren (Shared Community Partnership Manager, South 
& Vale District Council) Toby would like to show residents the plans for the new tempo-
rary Community Centre. 

  

Didcot Civic Hall (All Saints Meeting Room, upstairs) 

6pm —7.30pm 

Thursday 22nd November 12 

  

 For more information please contact: Jackie Logan—Community Places Project Worker 

01235 514404  or email:  jlogan@soha.co.uk  

Friday 21st December 

Great Western Park Play park 

1-3pm 

Wrap up warm and come along and get into the 

Christmas Spirit. 

Santa's Grotto 

Childrens Craft Activities 

Gazebos will be there to protect from rain or snow! 


